
Dear Andrea, 

Thanks a lot for extending the deadline. That helped a lot. 

I am glad to report, that Matthes et al. 2023 was submitted to GMDD last week. Note, 

that we decided to rename aCCF-V1.1 to aCCF-V1.0A. I changed the publication and the 

supplement accordingly (see uploaded files). 

Sorry to say that Weder et al. (2022) is still in preparation. 

Best regards, 

Simone 


